
The City of Moore is seeking proposals from all qualified organizations to 
provide baseball leagues & tournaments during 2024 and to work year to 
year to ensure the best possible environment for the Citizens of 
Moore.  Providers should have the ability and experience to provide 
excellent management of recreational youth baseball programming activities 
held at Buck Thomas Park.  The City believes in the overall benefits of 
participation in organized youth sports leagues and programs.  Participation 
in sports plays a valuable role in the development of the youth of Moore and 
surrounding areas.  Participation in youth recreational leagues and 
tournaments has proven to build self-esteem, promote teamwork, develop 
the body as well as the mind, and is an integral part of the maturation 
process, all of which contribute to the overall quality of life in Moore and 
surrounding communities. The City will strive to assist youth sports 
leagues/tournaments providers in offering quality organized youth sports 
programs, facilities, and services while maintaining a safe, wholesome 
environment for children.  To view particulars for RFP 2024-007 please go to 
the link provided below. 

https://wwwcityofmoore.com/government/city-bids 
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